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Thank you for getting back to us after Ross left a message to you regarding the concerns about the 
above land that is to be made into apartment buildings.

We moved in to this house 22 years ago and the above properties were all residential houses at that 
time before they were torn down about 6 years ago to leave an empty field.

We received the amendments to what is going to be built and these are our concerns.

The fences have to be at least 8feet high to even block the existing ones.
The garbage site has to be moved from what is on the amendment because it will be 
right in front of our kitchen window and the smells and the animals it attracts will not 
be pleasant.
The pollution from cars starting up in the winter will be bad as I have asthma really bad 
There will certainly be no privacy once all the beautiful maple and fir trees are cut down 
We will lose a lot of our birds too that we enjoy feeding.
There will be no more breeze, we lost a lot when the childrens hospital was built and now 
it will be absolutely awful, it will make sitting on our porch very uncomfotable.

We are 77 and 78 years old and thought this house would be ours and be comfortable for ever,
It has caused a lot of stress for both of us.

We understood it was zoned as a medical building not a low-income apartment building.

Please keep us informed about any changes to the above and when building will start.

(519-438-5134)

Sincerely Ross and Jennifer Robinson
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Email is rossjenrobinson@gmail.com
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